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OFf1cIAL ViSIT OF THE BRITISH SECRETARY OF STATE
FOR FOREIGN AND COMMONWEALTH AFFAIRS AND
MINISTER OF OVERSEAS DEVELOPMENT,

THe RieHT HonouraBLE Francis Pym, MC, DL, MP

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Honourable Mark MacGuigan, has announced that the British
Foreign Secretary, Mr. Francis Pym, will pay an official
visit to Canada on the 1lst and 2nd of October, 1982. 1In
their discussions, the two ministers will review a wide
range of current international issues, as well as the
bilateral relationship between the two countries.

Mr. Pym will visit Ottawa and Toronto during his
stay.




